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November 20, 2015 

 

Greetings to all 3B families!! 

 

 

This week the students worked hard to finish their big science unit prior to their 

holiday week!  The Build-A-Bodies are built!  The organs are colored, cut, and 

placed in the body.  Students chose either an organ or system to write a Painted 



Paragraph to teach their peers.  We completed the beginning of a text set, where 

students practiced critical reading skills, focusing more on the many body systems. 

Some students finished and shared their first challenge project, an independent 

slideshow.   Today brought us the 3D models, to be shared with our Buddies and 

each other!!  More science, presenting skills, and writing practice!!! 



 
 

We are completing our first place value unit.  This week we focused on utilizing 

many strategies to solve addition and subtraction problems.  These include 

traditional algorithm, numberline, models, comparing, and solving for variables! We 

also continued to practice understanding arrays and unit fraction comparisons.  We 

will continue with large number place value when we return from the break. 

 

We continued to practice Framing Your Thoughts within spelling, adding more work 

with predicate expanders.  Students also practiced their sentence writing skills 

with their Thankful Book.  This was an opportunity to share the holiday season, 

focusing on things that can't be bought.  Our vocabulary journal continues to add 

words.  This week “blunder” was added to the comic strips and sentences.  Many 

are choosing the challenge to include all vocabulary words in their sentence!!! 

 

We continue to utilize our great setting, with writing in TOOLS.  This week we 

wrote on the sunny Wednesday afternoon.  Students ask for this opportunity, many 

times as a Posey Celebration!!  They also enjoy sharing their writing with 



their

peers and asking for comments!!! 



 
 

Next week students choose their country for their country research.  This is a 

good opportunity for individualized work and students working at their own pace. 

 

FYI =  Students have next week's reading chart on the back of this week's chart.  

If they choose to read they can record it on this chart.  BUT, I never assign work 

during a break.  So if your child wants to read and record their time great, and iof 

they want to enjoy family time that is great too!! 

 

 

Have a wonderful Thanksgiving!    

 

 

 

 

 


